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Ford Reacts to Gov. Quinn’s Budget Proposal

SPRINGFIELD, IL – On Wednesday, Governor Pat Quinn delivered his first budget address since taking the reins of a state government badly mismanaged by his predecessor.  State Rep. La Shawn K. Ford (D-Chicago) released the following statement in reaction to the proposed budget:

“There is no question that we, as a state, are on the brink of a financial meltdown that resulted partly from our former governor’s inability to put people before politics.  Many families have lost jobs and their homes, and are already in deep water.  State government has a responsibility to act decisively, but it must also act responsibly.  
“I commend the governor for putting forth bold and direct ideas, but it’s important to remember that this proposal is the first step, and I have a responsibility as a legislator to make sure this plan contains benefits for all Illinoisans, especially those who need help the most.
“In the coming weeks I will be working with my colleagues in the Legislature, as well as with the governor, to enact legislation that turns our economy around and puts people back to work.  I will also be seeking out the opinions and ideas of the people I represent to make sure that the next state budget does not leave them behind.”
For more information, please contact Rep. Ford’s constituent service office at (773) 378-5902.
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